
Dear students and parents of ATS! UNICEF is hosting their first ever Krispy Kreme 

Sale this year and you can participate!  If you weren't able to order online, we 

will be selling in person on October 25th Tuesday! A box of assorted donuts is 

$16, and original glazed is $12! Thank you for your support! 

On Monday we will be celebrating Diwali. Students are all encouraged to come 

dressed in their favourite cultural clothing. There will be an assembly as well as 

treats provided by the PAC.  

Check your email for instructions for ordering your school photos from Vibrant.  

The ordering deadline for free delivery to the school is October 25th.  After that 

there is as $8.50 fee to have photos shipped to home.  

 

This week in Secondary:  

Student planning on attending UFV should be attending their OPEN HOUSE on 

Saturday October 22 - Food Trucks, prizes, win $1000 tuition credit, meet the fac-

ulty, chat to students, tour the campus.  

The Senior Boys Soccer Team is playing against Aldergrove today at 3:30 on our 

field!  Good luck boys! 

Interested in Law Enforcement? Apply to our APD Junior Police Academy - It is a once in a lifetime experience. Deadline is Nov 7. Appli-

cation and all details on the Counselling Blog.  

 

This week in Middle: 

Middle school students: if you signed up for the 3v3 basket tournament then 

come out for the first meeting on Tuesday, October 18th. And if you have not 

signed up then make sure to sign up.  

Grade 8 students ... are you interested in being in Grade 8 Leadership? If so, 

be sure to pick up an application from Mrs Toews or your teacher. We are 

looking for four students from each POD. If you are a WEB Leader, you are 

not able to apply for Leadership. See Mrs Toews if you have any questions.  

Good luck to our Grade 8 Girls Volleyball Team in their game against Reimer 

this afternoon at 4PM!  Go out and cheer on your fellow Titans! 

Our Grade 8’s got to experience the new T-Rex Exhibition at Science World this week.  Thank you to our Grade 8 teachers and parent 

volunteers for making this experience happen. 

 

October 21 Non-Instructional Day (NO SCHOOL) 

October 24 Diwali 

October 28 Middle Late Start (9:33am) 

October 31 Halloween 

November 1 PAC Meeting @ 7PM 

November 4 Middle Late Start (9:33am) 

On the Horizon 

REMINDER TO PARENTS 
We are experiencing a large number of students 
being pulled out of school by parents at the last 
minute or without the student having prior 
knowledge resulting in the office staff and admin-
istrators having to disrupt class instruction to 
fetch students to the office. 
  
To mitigate this, please make sure your child 
knows what time they need to be ready to go and 
either email the teacher or give your child a note 
to give to their teacher. 
  
Parents also need to sign their child out so that 
we know who is picking them up and that they 
have left the premises in the event of an emer-
gency.  Please come into the office, call, or use 
Safe Arrival to sign your child out. 


